mirmar
mirmar (deceit)
marmot (deceptions,
deceits)
misad (steps, support)
misgav (high spot as a
refuge)
misgeret (moulding, rim,
bases [of the Yam],
panels, flat sides,
stongholds, fastnesses,
secure places)
mishbetzot (filigrees)
mishcha (anointing,[1Y
2:27]ointing, ointment)
mishe'net (staff)
mishenet (staff)
mishenet kaneh (a staff
of reed)
mishgeh (mistake)
mishkan (tabernacle)
Mishkan Shemecha (the
Dwelling Place of Thy
Name)
mishkanot (dwelling
places)
mishkav (bed, i.e.
fertility rites,
bedding)
mishkav dodim (bed of
love)
mishkavim (beds)
mishkenot haro'im (the
tents of the shepherds)
mishkenot olam (eternal
dwellings of the Olam
HaBah)
mishkenot (dwelling
places)
mishkenotecha (thy
dwellings, tabernacles)
mishkevot (couches, i.e.
tombs)
mishma’at (obedience,
bodyguard)
mishma'at shebalev
(obedience from the
heart, obedience)
mishmar (guard, guard
watch)
mishmarot (services,
shifts, guard watches)
mishmeret Hashem ( the
instructions of Hashem)
mishmeret kol HaEdah
(duty of the whole
congregation)
mishmeret mitzvat Hashem
Eloheichem (charge/duty
of the commandment of
Hashem Eloheichem.)
mishmeret (charge, what
is to be preserved,
command, duties,
examination, checking
for blemishes, for
keeping, guard duty,
responsibility, charge,
in safeguard, to be
kept, kept, watch,
requirement, guard
responsibility)

mizbe’ach
mishmerot (watches,
shifts)
mishmo'a torah (heeding
torah)
mishmu'ah ra'ah (news of
misfortune, evil
tidings)
mishneh (copy, double
[portion]), second)
mishneh hatorah hazot
(copy of this torah)
mishomrei hasaf (keepers
of the door,
doorkeepers)
mishor (equity, justice)
mishor (plains, level
country)
mishpach (bloodshed,
rapaciousness)
mishpakhah (family)
mishpat (cause, custom,
judgment, i.e. G-d's
tribunal justice, divine
judgment, due order,
ordinance, in the court,
accusation, justly,
manner, plan, practice
specifications, right,
prescribed manner,
specified)
mishpat evyonim (right
of the poor/needy
people)
mishpat gever (the right
of a man)
mishpat habanim
(adoption)
mishpat haGeulah (right
of Redemption)
mishpat hakohanim
(kohen's custom, the
right of the kohanim)
mishpat hamelech
(customary ways of the
king, kingly perogative)
mishpat hana'ar (proper
treatment of the child)
mishpat harishon (former
practice)
mishpat Hashem (rule,
ordinance, regulation,
law of Hashem)
mishpat hayerushah
(right of possession)
mishpat mavet (death
sentence, worthy of
death)
mishpat Moav (judgment
of Moab)
mishpat tzedek (the
judgment of the
righteous)
mishpatim (regulations,
judgments, justices,
ordinances)
mishpatim harishonim
(former practices)
mishpechot (families)
mishpetayim (sheepfolds)
mishpochah atzilah
(noble birth)
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mishpoyel (awe, standing
in awe, marveled)
mishrah (rule)
mishtachaveh (would bow
down, worship, Devarim
5:9)
mishtatef (involved,
joining, join, become
involved)
mishteh gadol (great
feast)
mishteh hayayin (feast)
mishteh tamid (a
continual feast)
mishteh (banquet, drink,
feast, meal)
mishtim (feasts)
mispachot (amulets)
mispar (number, census)
mispo (fodder)
mispoyel (deeply
impressed)
misrah (dominion)
mistarim (hiding places,
secret places)
mitachat laAretz (in the
world below)
mitah (couch)
mitamuhl (suddenly)
mitarev (meddlesome)
mitchazak (putting forth
strength)
mitlachamim (delicious
tidbits)
mitlachashim
(whisperers)
mitmol (yesterday)
mitnagged (opponent,
antagonist)
mitnaged ladat
(irreligious, opponent
of religion)
mitnaggedim (opponents,
the ones opposing)
mitot (couches)
mitrapim (ones not
working, slack,
cowardly)
mittah (bed, couch,
bier, frame or "bed"
holding corpse)
mitvaddeh al chattot
(confess the sins)
mitzad (as to)
Mitzbach Ketoret
HaSammim (Altar of
Fragrant Incense)
mizbe'ach (altar)
NOTES

